Dr. Douglas Hill presided at the meeting of the Durham
Kennel Club held on January 11, 1954 at the Forest Hills
Club House.

The minutes of the Npvember meeting were read and approved.

The Treasurer reported a balance of $557.77 in the check-
ing account and $1507.50 in the Building and Loan account.

Dr. Hill announced that the Bench Show Committee had met
with the Board of Directors of the Kennel Club on January
sixth. At this meeting the mechanics of the coming all
breed show and obedience trials were discussed and policies
established.

Mr. Kepler announced that the spring Cbedience Classes
would begin on February 14, 1954 with Mr. Harold Graves
of Burlington as instructor. This class is to be limited
to 35 members and will meet on Sunday afternoons and
Wednesday nights for eight one-hour periods.

Dr. Hill then introduced Mr, William Holt of Richmond,
Virginia, who spoke on some of his experiences as an
amateur dog handler. Mr., Holt, who is the breeder-owner

of Ch. Rock Falls Colonel, emphasized the pleasure afforded
the owner by the love and faithfullness of a dog.

After Mr. Holt's talk the meeting was declared adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,
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